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Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act 

Notice for Commercial Customers 
 

In accordance with the requirements of the Unlawful Internet Gambling 

Enforcement Act of 2006 and Regulation GG, this notification is to inform you 

that restricted transactions are prohibited from being processed through your 

business account or relationship with our institution.  Restricted transactions 

are transactions in which a person accepts credit, funds, instruments, or other 

proceeds from another person in connection with unlawful Internet gambling. 

Unlawful internet gambling means to place, receive or otherwise knowingly 

transmit a bet or wager by any means which involves the use, at least in part, 

of the internet where such bet or wager is unlawful under any Federal or 

State law in the State or Tribal lands in which the bet or wager is initiated, 

received or otherwise made. 

 

By maintaining an account with our institution, you certify that you do not 

engage in internet gambling and you agree to notify us if your account is ever 

used for internet gambling of any kind even if you believe the activity to be 

legal. 

 

If you would like additional information on the Unlawful Internet Gambling 

Enforcement Act or Regulation GG, we will provide you with this information 

upon your request.  You may talk with a representative from our New 

Accounts Department (Savings Officer), our Customer Service Department or 

our Compliance Officer.  You may also call us at 256-845-1077 and talk with 

one of these individuals. 

 

 


